

October 4, 2016

Meeting start: 7:08

In attendance:

Steve – event lead – 5

Joy – LNT lead – 4

Marcus – gate lead – 3

Keli – secretary – .5

Grant – Sound/DJs – 2

Craig – Budget lead – 3

Jenny – Instagram, Volunteer party – 2

Meg – venue liaison – 1

Casey – volunteer (art, burn barrels, performance)

Shelsea – volunteer lead – 6

Volunteer party

Please have people with donations for the giveaway contact Joy or Jenny

Massages, unique clothing items,

Meg offered to donate some items

Steve is working on Friday and Saturday timelines

We need Gate volunteers

We need Ranger volunteers

Sound

Grant and Schmid-E will work with June in the next couple of days to finalize time slots for DJs and performers

So far everyone whose name was drawn is available

Steve asks Grant to not post set times for DJs online because we don't normally post any artist/performer names (if we post some, we have to post all, and that turns into a nightmare)

Budget

Craig says budget is up to date

Two items were added at the last meeting

Gate

We still need late-night volunteers

Second-to-last shift has 18 of 20 slots filled, but people (In general) tend to flake on that one

The last shift is lacking

Marcus asks if he can break late gate shifts into one-hour segments

Steve says no, it wouldn't be fair to those who have signed up for full shifts

Jenny suggests calling the last shift “de-greeters” because that more closely relates to what they will be doing

Volunteers

Overall, we’re looking good

Gate volunteers at the end of the night are the main concern

There are 18 people signed up for the 10-12 shift; Shelsea asks about moving some of them to the 4-7 shift, but the later shifts are when things really get going

Sunday tear down shift has 3 of 5 slots filled for fencing tear down 3-6

Craig says he may be able to move from LNT to fencing on Sunday

Shelsea says it would be easy to add volunteers after the deadline, but how does the group feel about that?

Steve recommends waiting until after the deadline to see where we stand

Sunday has two tear down shifts aside from fence – 10-12 and 12-2

Steve says to tear down the fence as soon as all other items are gone, even if it’s before 3

Venue

Meg needs official table requests for event

Gate needs 1

Jenny needs 2 8’ tables and 2 chairs for the caterer, 6 high tops with seating for 4

Shelsea needs 1

Evan needs 1 table for gifting

Ticketing needs 2 tables Friday and Saturday

Rangers would like to be set up in the corner by the ATM – there is a 15’x20’ curtain room

Need a table and a couple of chairs

Casey asks who he needs to talk to about burn barrels – no one; we cannot have ember-producing flames

Is art still needed? – yes, but it has all already been selected and placed

Steve recommends contacting Nick about being a backup option in case anyone needs to drop out

Do Rangers still need help? – Yes, contact Uncle Dave, who is offering a drawing for an Elsewhence ticket to late-night Rangers

Also willing to do tear down

Steve motions to approve minutes from the last meeting

Joy seconds

Shelsea abstains

All others vote to approve

Meeting adjourned: 7:35